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Proposal No. 4, Submitted by Public Member Robert Gregg 

 

The Special Committee on Affirmative Action recommends to the Joint 

Legislative Council that current law relating to affirmative action in state 

employment be maintained.  Current affirmative action programs in 

government employment are narrowly tailored and appropriate, and the 

committee endorses these and endorses continued use of extra points for 

veterans, disabled veterans and spouses of disabled veterans to assist in 

obtaining state employment. 


